
 

 
DATE: June 2, 2022  
 
TO: Honourable Mayor and Members of Council 
 
FROM: Gus Michaels, Deputy City Manager, Community Services 

RE: COMMUNICATION, BY-LAW - Municipal Accommodation Tax, Short-Term 
Rental – Council Meeting, June 28, 2022 

 
 

Recommendation 
That a technical amendment be made to the Municipal Accommodation Tax, 
Short-Term Rental By-law 183-2019 by renaming Part 17.0 Force & Effect and 
adding Part 18.0 Designation of By-law.   
 
Background 
Municipal Accommodation Tax, Short-Term Rental By-law 183-2019 (MAT, STR By-
law 183-2019) was created in December 2019. MAT, STR By-law amendments are 
now consolidated on an ongoing basis to ensure regulations are accessible and 
transparent. In the course of a recent consolidation, staff identified an error in 
sections’ referral within the last amendment to MAT STR By-law 183-2019, -- By-law 
074-2022. This proposed amendment provides the necessary correction, 
accordingly.   
 
For more information, contact Gus Michaels, Deputy City Manager, Community 
Services, ext. 8735. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
Gus Michaels, CMM III, MLE Executive, Property Stds. Prof. GDPA 
Deputy City Manager, Community Services  
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